
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Your children will be bringing home a Christmas card order form with a design that they have 

created on the back. 

You can order various items with this design on, as explained on the order form. 

Please can you put the order form with the correct money into an envelope without folding the 

design and post it into the Friends drop box (located outside reception) by Friday 15th October. 

Please note we are unable to give change, so it is important we receive the exact money.  

Any questions please ask either Kirsty Patrick, Simone Fox or Mrs Honeywood. 

Regards 

Simone Fox 

Friends of North Duffield  


